
 

AUSTRALIA DAY PRAYER 
We bless you, God of the universe, 

for this land, 
for its contrasts of landscape and climate, 

for its abundance of wealth and opportunity. 
We bless you for our history, 

with all its struggle in adversity, 
its courage and hope, 
Give us in our diversity 

tolerance and respect for each other 
and a passionate commitment to justice for all. 

Bless us so that we might be a blessing to others. 
We ask this through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 

 
 
Australia Day Public Holiday Mass – Must Book in 
Tuesday 26 January is a public holiday for Australia Day.  We will have a special 
Australia Day Mass at our usual 9am mass on this day.  However, due to 
numbers, you will need to book in.  Please book in via our website  
www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood The Parish Office will be closed on this 
day. 
 

       

NEW  
YOUTH  
GROUPS 

 
Beginning this year, we will have three separate youth groups: one is for 
Year 7 to 9; the second is for Year 10 to 12; and the third is for over 18. These 
will be launched this Sunday, January 24 at our 9am Mass.   - Deacon Aldrin   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WITH OUR LADY OF 
DOLOURS WE PRAY FOR: 
 

Deceased Anniversaries: 
Colin Gorman, Lisa Marie McKee, 
Juliana Chee, Mara & Ivan 
Martinovich 
 

Recently Deceased: Margherita 
Vaccaro, Febriani Suryani Kawi 
 

 

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
24 January 2021 - Year B/1 

 

Church - Cnr Kirk & Archer Sts,  
Chatswood 
Parish Office  - 94 Archer Street, 
Chatswood, 2067 
 
PO Box 1446, Chatswood, 2057 
Phone: 9410 9000 or for an after 
hours’ emergency call 0473046906 
www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood 
chatswoodoffice@bbcatholic.org.au 
 

Parish Office hours: 
Mon-Fri 9.30am-4.30pm 
(Closed for lunch 1-1.30pm) 

 
Fr  David Ranson VG (Parish Priest) 
David.ranson@bbcatholic.org.au 
Blog: davidranson.com.au  
Twitter: @FrDavidRanson 
Fr Joey Frez (Assistant Priest) 
joey.frez@bbcatholic.org.au  
Deacon Kevin Hale (Deacon) 
kevin.hale@bbcatholic.org.au   
Deacon Aldrin Valdehueza (Deacon) 
aldrin.valdehueza@bbcatholic.org.au 
Nicole Gorman (Parish Secretary) 
nicole.gorman@bbcatholic.org.au  
Gail Gill (Faith Formation & Social 
Justice) gail.gill@bbcatholic.org.au  
Angela Hague (Pastoral Assoc. for 
Children’s Ministry) 
angela.hague@bbcatholic.org.au   
Michael Mercer (Facilities & Finance 
Officer) 
michael.mercer@bbcatholic.org.au  
Amelia Lee (Bookkeeper) 
amelia.lee@bbcatholic.org.au 
Maricel Malapira (Catechist 
Coordinator) 
maricel.malapira@bbcatholic.org.au  
Pressy Braganza  
pressy.braganza@bbcatholic.org.au 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 
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From Fr David 
 

 

Dear friends 
 

I have been with you just two weeks now, and it has 
been a very exciting time for me meeting many of you 
and coming to learn all the ways and processes of the 
parish. Thank you for your patience with me as I keep 
learning and discovering, and most importantly as I seek 
to remember your names. 
 

I am especially grateful to our parish staff who have 
made me so welcome and helped me enormously over 
these first weeks with you. Already, I am working with 
our Finance and Facilities Manager, Michael Mercer on 
a range of different projects to enhance our beautiful 
church and parish buildings. In my tour of the site the 
other day, I discovered the parish bell high up in the 
tower. We are now looking at ‘resurrecting’ the bell so 
that we can hear its ring again. It will be exciting to have 
our bell back in use. We will also immediately address 
the situation with our Reconciliation room in the 
church. We will refurbish the room to overcome the 
problem with sound, making it as welcome as possible 
to enter. 
 

In the coming weeks I will meet our Parish Finance 
Committee to consider a number of projects for 
development in the coming year.  I am also working 
with Deacon Kevin to arrange a meeting with all our 
liturgy coordinators to encourage them in their ministry 
and also to invite us to begin to reflect on the 
forthcoming Season of Lent, which this year begins with 
Ash Wednesday on 17 February. 
 

Our school staffs are recommencing this week, and it 
has been a pleasure for me to already be in contact with 
our new Principal of Our Lady of Dolours Primary 
School, Mr Marco Ianni, our new Principal of Mercy 
College, Mrs Brenda Timp, and Mr John Couani, 
Principal of Pius X College whom I have known for many 
years.   We think of our teachers, students and their 
families who are all preparing to return to a new  year. 
Let’s hope that this year may be much less disruptive for 
them than the last. 
 

We remember in our prayers the Vacarro family. 
Margherita, a longterm parishioner of our community, 
passed away recently and we will farewell her this 
Thursday, 28 January. 
 

As we celebrate Australia Day on Tuesday let us pray 
also for our nation, for its safety and well-being during 
these challenging times. 

 
SCHOOL REFERENCES 
Please drop your school reference form requests into 
the Parish Office with a stamped envelope addressed to 
the school in question, and these will be handed to Fr 
David Ranson.  Fr David will be in contact with you if 
needed.  Parent Connect Gatherings for 2021 are on hold 
at this time. 

Playgroup which has been in 
recess will resume on 
Tuesdays in 2021! 

Our first session will be 
Tuesday 2 February 

Where: Magnificat Meeting Room 
When: Tuesdays 9.30-11.30am 

Contact Angela in the parish office for more details. 
 

 

Twice a year, we run a 
preparation program for 6-12 
old children who would like to 
be baptised.  This program 
includes the parents and child 
attending preparation sessions 

together in a small group with other children and 
families. 
 

Our next Kids’ Baptism Program will begin on Sunday 
7 March 2021. If you would like to know more about 
this program, or would like your child to join, you can 
download the information and enrolment forms 
from our parish website.  
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood 
• Click on Sacraments  
• Click on Baptism and then Kids’ Baptism 
 

Complete the enrolment form and email to 
angela.hague@bbcatholic.org.au  
 

 
 

Do you love to 
read? 

Join our Kid’s  
Reading Roster 

 
Children from year 3 up 

can join our weekly prayer roster at the 9am Mass. 
On the third Sunday of each month, children from 
year 5 can also join the roster to proclaim the 
readings at our Children’s Mass. 
 

This is a great way to come and re your gift and love 
of singing with our parish community. Contact 
Angela on the above email address if your child is 
interested in joining this prayer roster. 
 
 

Coming Event for the  
Catechist Ministry: 

 

What:  Term 1 Catechist Meeting  
When:   Monday 8 February 2020 - 10AM to 12PM 

 Morning Tea begins at 9:30AM 
Where:  Magnificat Meeting Room 
Please RSVP to Maricel 

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood
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